# **COMMEMORATIVE TREES**

In 2006 a Turner's oak was planted in the park to mark the Queen's 80th birthday. It died several years later and was replaced by a Tulip tree.





#### THE ROSEHILL CEDAR

The cedar was planted by Mrs Elizabeth Richards who lived on the Rosehill Estate between 1802 and 1837. In 2013, Reading Borough Council deemed the magnificant tree unsafe. it was felled and a replacement planted (circled).





## **ENVIRONMENTAL CAMPAIGNING**

In 2007 EGRA helped the residents of Grove Road campaign for unsafe and dying trees in Grove Road to be replaced. This was done by Reading Borough Council early 2008.







## **ENVIRONMENTAL PARTNERSHIPS**

EGRA is indebted to the support and dedication it has received from Caversham GLOBE over many years. The tree planting initiatives on Grove Road Green are a few examples.





#### **ENVIRONMENTAL PARTNERSHIPS**

In 2017 EGRA worked in together with Reading Borough Council and Reading Tree Wardens to plant new trees in the park and carve some benches from fallen oaks.



